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March 5, 2015 

Dear Classmates, 

I hope you have had a healthy and happy 2015!  Believe it or not Big Bash 2015 

is only three months away.  Now is the time to sign up!  As a reminder, our 

20th reunion is set for June 5-7
th

.  The College has scheduled a weekend full 

of events.  Whether you enjoy golf, a morning fun run, a wide range of 

colloquium speeches or just a beer with your classmates, the Big Bash reunion 

has something for everyone.  We will only have one 20 year reunion.  Sign up 

today!  In addition if you would like to assist with the Big Bash committee for 

the reunion, please let me know. 

 For the Big Bash schedule - http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule. 

 To sign up for the Big Bash - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup2 

Spreading the fame of her honored name 

I recently exchanged communications with Dr. Michael Rogers.  Mike is an Associate Professor 

of Political Science at Arkansas Tech University.  After graduating from Wabash, Mike obtained 

his Masters and Doctorate degrees from SUNY at Albany. Mike teaches a wide range of Political 

Science courses at the Russellville, Arkansas campus.   

For those of you who appreciate good food, one of our own, Thomas Lents, is Executive Chef at 

Sixteen, a highly acclaimed restaurant located in the Trump International Hotel & Tower in 

Chicago.  Tom has been the Executive Chef at Sixteen since January 2012.  After graduating 

from Wabash, Tom obtained an advanced placement culinary art degree from the New England 

Culinary Institute.  Prior to accepting his position at Sixteen, Tom served as a chef at various 

highly touted establishments throughout the world including in Chicago; Dublin, Ireland; Las 

Vegas; and San Francisco.   
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On Campus 

The College is in the process of updating its online files.  You may have received, or will be 

receiving, a communication from the College asking you to update your contact information.  

Wabash’s alumni database is an excellent tool for keeping in touch with classmates, finding 

other alums, and networking.  Please take a few minutes to update your biographical information 

so that Wabash has your most current data. 

If you have not made a donation to Wabash, now is the perfect time to do it.  Wabash’s fiscal 

year ends on June 30, 2015.  Any amount you can give will help support the College and its’ 

current and future students. Give a gift online today at https://www.wabash.edu/giving/give.  

I appreciate all of you who have contacted me over the past few months updating me on what 

you have been doing or just to say hello.  If I have not heard from you please send me a note.  I 

would love to hear from you. 

 

Wabash Always Fights! 

 

Joe Samreta 

(317) 379-9192 

Samretaj@yahoo.com 
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